
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

8. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 8.1 CURRENT ISSUES 
 
  The Board received information on current issues. 
 
  The Board decided that either Paul de Spa or the Chairperson (depending on availability) 

would attend the Hearings on the draft Greater Christchurch Urban Development Strategy, in 
support of the Board’s submission. 

 
 8.2 CUSTOMER SERVICE REQUESTS – 13 DECEMBER 2006 TO 30 JANUARY 2007 
 
  The Board received information on customer service requests from 13 December 2006 to 

30 January 2007. 
 
 8.3 BEST PRACTICE AWARDS 
 
  The Board received information on the New Zealand Community Boards’ Best Practice 

Awards. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


